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Industrial Action- Wednesday 1st February  

 
Dear Primrose Hill Families, 

 

As reported in the news and other media outlets, and communicated in the 

newsletter last week, we have been informed by the NEU teachers trade union that 

there will be a day of strike action on Wednesday 1st February 2023.  

 

The Chairs of Governors and senior leadership team have assessed the impact of 

the strike action.  

 

Our two year old provision Tadpoles will be open but all other classes will closed for 

our children.  

 

Teachers will not be providing online work on this day, however your child can 

access the usual online platforms for independent learning. We will provide details 

to support this early next week.  

 

Primrose Hill Primary School will open as normal on Thursday 2nd February 2023.  

 

We will further assess the situation for future planned strike dates (Wednesday 2nd, 

Wednesday 15th and Thursday 16th March) and will write and share plans prior to 

these dates.  

 

We will be providing packed lunches to those families who qualify for Free School 

Meals to collect from school. In order to prepare for this, and reduce food waste, 

please click on this link to complete the survey if you are eligible for FSM and if 

you want a packed lunch. I will let you know about how this will work on Friday.  

 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Miss Harsha Patel 

Headteacher 
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